CORRESPONDENCE
9/23/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08965-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 12:33 PM
To: ‘herickdeharo@gmail.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good Afternoon, Herick de Haro Pineda

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: herickdeharo@everyactioncustom.com <herickdeharo@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 12:30 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,
Dear Commissioners.

| have supported renewable energy since | was 16 years old and now | am 46, that is, for 40 years. About 3 years ago we
put up panels at home, to our surprise not only did the cost of electricity increase, but we also increased property taxes.
If that is an incentive? We are doomed. The program in my opinion is a scam and | would not recommend it to anyone. |
call the company and they tell me it is the fault of FPL | call FPL and they tell me it is the fault of the company. It's a mafia

Sincerely,
Herick de Haro Pineda
825 NW 131st St Miami North Miami, FL 33168-6546





